[image: image1.emf]
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                         Tel/Fax: 08 8272 0642
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           ABN No. 35 192 047 445

Friday, 9 September 2005

Dear HREOC,

As a State based organisation represented 500 members who have physical disabilities we strongly support not granting an Exemption from the DDA Transport Standards for the Australasian Railway Association. 

Granting such an exemption would be a backward step at a time when we have an aging population and therefore more people with disabilities resulting from the aging process.  Far from granting any exemptions from Standards that have taken years to develop we need to continue applying the Standards with passion and gusto and never put them in the too hard basket.

There are solutions to any perceived difficulties in meeting the Standards.  All it requires is research, talking to the right people and a bit of time and creative thinking.

Therefore please do not consider granting this Exemption.  We must continue to move forward.

Yours sincerely,

Ray Scott

President

